We have been learning to listen to a sentence and then try to
write it down.

Remember to keep saying the sentence to yourself o help
you, and check you have all the words.




Dear Parents/Carers,

Please read the sentences below to your child one at a time.
Say it twice and then ask them to tell you it. T would like
them to try and record it without missing out any words. They
should sound talk to help them when spelling, and as long as
they have had a good try that is ok.

Do not go in the wood said the Gruffalo.

The child went to look for the mouse.

She found some tracks.

The owl was in the tree.

I am not the big, bad mouse he said.

She was scared and ran away.

She went back home to her Dad.




